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After reading some of the most recent comments, I would like to respond to the recent flurry
of pro wind comments. Much like the public hearing, where 16 of the 20 pro wind speakers
were by leaseholders, the only people who speak or write in favor of Emerson Creek are the
relatively few families who will receive or have received payments from APEX, or people
who will live miles and miles away from the project. If wind energy is the panacea for climate
change claimed by its backers, one would think you would find more erudite individuals to
speak on behalf of wind. That certainly was not the case on August 20, 2020. We all know
wind energy is intermittent, resource intensive, tax payer subsidized and harmful to the
environment in multiple ways. When you speak at a public hearing, you better be ready for
questions. APEX and its minions still believe that the approval of their project is a done deal.
For Ms. Fry and the leaseholders in Erie and Huron County and for those who support wind
development in my community, I have just one phrase for all of you. I have not yet begun to
fight!

William Seaman
Bellevue, Ohio 7]
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